
Town of Londonderry, NH 
 

Notice of Request for Proposals (RFP) 
Septic System Assessment for Source Water Protection Areas 

 
The Town of Londonderry, New Hampshire, is soliciting proposals from qualified firms to assist 
with the preparation of a Septic System Assessment for Source Water Protection Areas.  A copy 
of the RFP may be downloaded from the Town’s website at www.londonderrynh.org/bids .   
 
Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “Septic System Assessment”.  All 
submittals must be submitted on or before Friday, May 6, 2022 at 3:00 PM to be eligible for 
consideration.  
 
Proposals shall be submitted to:  

Town of Londonderry  
Finance Department  
ATTN: Septic System Assessment  
268 B Mammoth Road 
Londonderry, NH 03053  

 
The Town of Londonderry reserves the right to accept or reject any/and or all proposals, to 
waive any formalities and informalities in the proposals received, and to accept any proposal, 
which in its opinion, may be in the best interest of the Town.  Should any questions arise, please 
contact the Town Planner, Colleen Mailloux at CMailloux@LondonderryNH.org.  
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